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This week in Kingfisher Class… 
It has been a busy week full of rehearsals and singing practice. We had a full dress 
rehearsal on Thursday and the children all looked fab! They have been working 
incredibly hard and can’t wait to perform to everyone. 
 
Maths: We have subtracted 2, two-digit numbers, using Base 10 equipment. We 
started by not crossing a 10 and then looked at how to exchange a ten for ones in 
order to subtract. At the end of the week, we solved mixed addition and subtraction 
word problems. 
D.T: We have made our Sensational Salads! Great work, Chefs! 
PSHRE: We looked at Internet Safety and Online Bullying and who you can go to 
for help. 
Forest School: Photos of our learning can be found at 
https://www.hinghamprimary.org.uk/forest-school/ . 

 

Notices and messages: 
1. Forest School Group B (this is the group that has been taking part in Forest 
School this half term) – Our Forest School session will take place, as normal, on 
Tuesday 10th December in the afternoon. Please send your child to school with an 
extra pair of socks and a jumper to wear during the session in case of very cold 
weather.  
2. Please let an adult in Kingfisher Class, office staff or an adult on the gate know if 
you are able to walk with us to church on Tuesday 10th December and/or 
Wednesday 11th December. We will leave school at 9:15 -9:30(ish) and return to 
school just before lunch at noon. Thank you to all the adults who have offered their 
help. 
3. Today, all children will have brought home their own personalised copy of the 
programme for next Wednesday's performance of A Midwife Crisis. 
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